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June 19, 2025  
 

Shawn Dahlen 
Peace River Regional District 
Box 810 
1981 Alaska Ave 
Dawson Creek, BC  V1G 4H8 
 
Dear Shawn Dahlen: 
 
The NLC Foundation wishes to thank you for your ongoing support. With the generosity of donors like you, 
hundreds of awards and scholarships are provided to Northern Lights College students each year. 
 
Below are the details of your annual support request for the 2024/2025 award year: 
 
Award Name: PRRD Health Care Scholarship 
Award Value: Eight awards of $1,000.00 
Invoice Total: $8,000.00 

 
Cheques can be made payable to NLC Foundation and mailed to the address indicated below. 
 
Full payment of this invoice must be received within 60 days from the date the invoice was issued to ensure 
that your annual award is advertised for the upcoming academic year. 
 
If there are any changes to the award or if you have any questions, please contact Lindsey Borek, 
Executive Director of the NLC Foundation at (250) 784-7543 or email lborek@nlc.bc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Lindsey Borek 
Executive Director 

 
 
Yes, we would like to continue our support for 2024/2025 
 
Award Name: PRRD Health Care Scholarship 
  
Invoice Total: $8,000.00 

 
Remit to: 
NLC Foundation 
11401 8 Street 
Dawson Creek, BC  V1G 4G2   

Peace River Regional District 
0004057 
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